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SNF Prior Authorization Process Exception Expiration – March 2022 

 
Important Prior Authorization Update for Medicare, MMP and Duals LOBs 

 
 
Attention Molina Healthcare Network SNF Providers: 
 
For the last several months given hospital capacity issues due to COVID 19 infections, Molina was auto-
approving an initial 7 day SNF stay at in-network facilities for Medicare/MMP/DSNP members.  This waiver is 
going away on 3/21/2022.  
 
Starting March 21, 2022 Molina will be requiring Prior Authorization for all SNF stays. 
 
Thank you for continuing to serve our Molina Members. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Molina Healthcare of Utah 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Utah health care plans. 


